
 

 
 

2017 
Basic Life Support (BLS) 

 Resident Request for Reimbursement 

 

New PGY-1 residents in the programs listed below beginning training during Incoming Residents Week (IRW) 
(6/26/17) or after, must complete BLS training prior to beginning IRW.  Reimbursement is available for courses 
taken within three months prior and six months after the resident’s start date.   
 
Reimbursement requests must be submitted before December 31, 2017.   
 
Residents in all residency programs (categorical and preliminary) are eligible for reimbursement with the 
exception of trainees in the Pathology program.  Residents in the pathology program are exempt from all 
certifications. 
 
Note: Internal Medicine/Catholic Health System residents should check with their program prior to taking a 
certification course.  This may be scheduled during your first module. 
 
This is a one-time reimbursement not to exceed $50.00 (reimbursement will be made for actual course cost if 
less than $50.00).  Only initial certification course will be reimbursed.  Recertification does not quality for 
reimbursement. 
 

Residents:  Complete this form and submit with the appropriate documentation to the Office of Graduate 
Medical Education, 117 Cary Hall, 3435 Main Street, Buffalo, NY 14214. 
 
Name:             
 
Training Program:            
 
Home Address:           
 
             
 
Required Documentation:   
 
 1) Copy of BLS Certification Card  
   AND 

2) Proof of payment (one of the following): 

 Original Credit Card Statement 

 Original Receipt - Must show date of training, place of training, and amount paid. 

 Copy of both sides of your cancelled check 


